Published on University of Colorado (https://www.cu.edu)

Home > Finance System Upgrade now on the Horizon

Finance System Upgrade now on the Horizon y

February 16, 2014 by normandy.roden 2

The PeopleSoft HCM/Finance 9.2 Upgrade Project has begun. And when it goes live — in
November 2015 — it will improve a number of business processes in the areas of human
resources and financial management. With the upgrade, you can look forward to new online
forms and approval flows to provide more efficient options than today's paper- and email-
based processes. You'll be able to use online attachment mechanisms to enhance journal
entry, asset management, and accounts receivable activities. In addition, you'll benefit from
new analytical capabilities, like real-time functional tools and dashboards. Whether you're
interested in overall project news ... or just want to focus on Finance ... you can stay current
through the upgrade project website. Go to http://cu-peoplesoft-upgrade.com/ 3 to catch up
on articles posted to date — and sign up to receive notifications of new posts by email.
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